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13 June 2001

Ms. Ursula Menke

Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke:

Subject:
Public Notice CRTC 2001-37:  Price Cap Review and Related Issues 

 AUTONUM 
Pursuant to paragraph 45 of Public Notice 2001-37, the Companies submit Bell Canada's 2002 Service Improvement Plan (SIP) filed with the Commission on 15 March 2001, and the Part VII application, filed on 22 August 2000 on behalf of Bell Canada, Island Telecom Inc., Maritime Tel & Tel Limited, MTS Communications Inc., NBTel Inc. and NewTel Communications Inc., to have commercial credit card surcharges removed from the basic toll schedules, to form part of the record of the proceeding initiated by Public Notice 2001-37.  

 AUTONUM 
Certain information in the attached is being filed in confidence with the Commission pursuant to section 39 of the Telecommunications Act.  Release of such information could prove harmful to the Companies.  An abridged version is provided for the public record.

 AUTONUM 
An electronic copy of the abridged versions is provided to the Commission via Internet email.  The confidential versions are provided to the Commission on an IBM formatted disk.

 AUTONUM 
The Companies regret any inconvenience that may have been caused by the delay in placing this information on the record of this proceeding.

Yours truly.

Robert Farmer

Vice-President

Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada

Attachments

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Offices


The Companies

Parties to Public Notice 2001-37
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